TEITELBAUM

AESTHETIC PLASTIC SURGERY

DIPLOMATE OF THE AMERICAN BOARD OF PLASTIC SURGERY ASSOCIATE CLINICAL PROFESSOR OF PLASTIC SURGERY, UCLA SCHOOL OF MEDICINE

Dear Legal Justice Team!!!

I have worked with your company for over 10 year and wanted to take the time to express my thanks for many years of amazing service.

It is nice to have such a knowledgeable resource at one's fingertips. Your counsel had been highly effective in resolving issues efficiently and amicably.

Dr. Segal is always available to help and answer questions.

Your company provides a service that is essential!!

Thank you again for all of your help over the years.

Vicki Koplow

Sincerely

Surgical Coordinator